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Chief's Committee

No progress was reported on Ladder Co lease.

An agreement is in the works to determine squirt 43’s assignments. It will respond from Gwaltney Station until it can
be accommodated at Crossnore FD.

Crossnore FD reports that a bay door is inoperable and that Squirt 43 cannot be housed there until repairs are made.
They are receptive to the idea that Ladder Co members help operate it from Crossnore.

No word has been received from the county commissioners about a quarterly meeting. Stansberry will contact the
county and offer them one more meeting.

Tac 1 & 2 repeaters- The 911 committee will ask jamie if those repeaters were budgeted or approved.



